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NEW STAFF: We are delighted to welcome the following team members: Robert Odong 

joined our kitchen crew. Drew Keenan, Doug Lynch, and Bella Shaw will work in the 

dining room. 

We extend a warm welcome to Robert, Drew, Doug, and Bella.   

To celebrate the arrival of 
summer, New Horizons 
hosted its first resident 
cookout of 2019 on June 26 
with entertainment by Rick 
Ruggerio. Everyone had a 
great time! 
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Mark Your Calendar! 
July 26 10:00 AM Art Matters: Cezanne, Impressionist Master  
August 15 5:30 PM New Horizons 29th Anniversary Party 

LAZY DAYS OF SUMMER: (left to right) Sgt. Daniel M. Clark, aka “The Singing Trooper,” 
performed for our residents, and everyone sang along enthusiastically! Many residents, including 
Thelma Meisse, Mary Gorman, and Ann McHugh, enjoyed the July 4th celebration.  

ANNIVERSARY MILESTONES: Drum roll, please! New 
Horizons is delighted to recognize residents Isabel Bloch, Helen 
Higgins, and Joan Woodford as they celebrate 10 years as members 
of our community. In addition, staff members, Bruce Bloomfield, 
Jenna Messina, and Dana Demario reached their 10-year 
milestones. They will receive New Horizons’ traditional rosewood 
and brass engraved carriage clocks at our anniversary party on August 15.  
 

Also celebrating significant milestones, Dining Room Shift Leader Amanda 
McCabe has reached her 20-year anniversary, and Executive Director Christine 
Coakley and Executive Chef Rick Greene have both worked at New Horizons for 
25 years. We are very thankful for their many contributions and look forward to 
their continued service to our residents and the community. 
 

Congratulations to all residents and staff celebrating anniversaries this year!  

ANNIVERSARY PARTY: New 
Horizons will celebrate 29 years 
as a community on Thursday, 
August 15, from 5:30 to 
7:30 PM. All residents will 
receive personal invitations and 

may invite up to two guests. Please reply to the 
Front Desk by Sunday, August 11. We look 
forward to seeing you at the party!  

Did You Know? 

New Horizons’ first resident was Bill Young, 
and he lived here for 13 years. 

The cupola above the roof was part of the original 
structure, the homestead of Charles Choate. 

Sis Phinney is pictured among the beautiful 
plants hanging along the front of our building 
and in the residents’ patio/gazebo area. 


